
Hello, 
 
I am writing to voice my support for Senate Bill 664. I think it is vital that children learn about genocide and the 
Holocaust in particular, because without learning the history, they have no understanding of the way that society can 
repeat these horrific injustices over and over. Learning about how being a bystander enables perpetrators to carry out 
their agenda is so relevant to many aspects of life, not just genocide. 
 
I completely support this being taught in Oregon schools, and encourage you to vote this bill through the process. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Jana Lombardi 
3620 SW Borland Rd. 
Tualatin, OR 97062 
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